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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Having not been able to go on trips for so long owing to the Covid situation, we are eager to press ahead 

and plan for next year as we anticipate places getting booked up very early. With this in mind, the 

following trip has been provisionally booked for children who will be in Years 5 and 6 next academic year 

(September 2021-July 2022).  

 

Years 5 & 6 educational visit to the Isle of Wight 18th, 19th and 20th July 2022.  

We are pleased to offer Year 5 and 6 pupils the opportunity to participate in an educational visit to the Isle 

of Wight, staying at the Totland Bay Youth Hostel, Isle of Wight for two nights. 

The visit will link in with the National Curriculum in the summer term, encompassing human and physical 

geography; contrasting environments; map work; geology and Tennyson’s poetry. It is a wonderful 

educational and environmental experience for the children with plenty of opportunity for water sports 

which include paddle boarding and kayaking, walking, geology and enjoyment and appreciation of this 

beautiful part of our country.  

 

Dates: 18th , 19th and 20th July 2022.  

Venue: Totland Bay Youth Hostel, Isle of Wight 

The cost covers: coach travel; ferry; transportation of luggage on the island; accommodation; insurance; 

island activities including water sports; cable car at Alum Bay and Needles Breezer open top bus journey.  

In Term 1 of next academic year, we will hold a parent information meeting to discuss any questions or 

concerns. To help parents financially during these difficult times, we offer the following payment 

programme via Parentpay as below. However if you wish to pay in fill or in larger instalments, feel free to 

do so. 

 

At this point, we are having to estimate based on past years’ costs, as most firms are currently still closed 

owing to Covid. We are proposing £200 and will notify as soon as possible if this needs to be adjusted, 

however it should not change significantly. 
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Payment breakdown  

 

Date Amount 

June 7th 2021 £30.00(serves as deposit) 

July 1st 2021 £20.00 

September 6th 2021 £20.00 

October 1st 2021 £20.00 

November 1st 2021 £20.00 

December 1st 2021 £20.00 

February 1st 2022 £20.00 

March 1st 2022 £20.00 

Apr 1st 2022 £20.00 

May 3rd 2022 £10.00 

 

 

 
Please complete the slip below and return to school, and to reserve a place for your child pay the £30 

deposit by 7th June. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Karen Bazeley 

Headteacher  
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Year 5 Visit to the Isle of Wight  

18th 19th 20th July 2022 
 
 
 
 

 
CHILD’S NAME:                                                                  CLASS:   
 
I * would like / * would not like to reserve a place for my child. 
 
I confirm that a non-refundable deposit of £30.00 has been paid on Parentpay 
 
 
I confirm I will pay the following instalments on Parentpay 
 

 £20.00 -  due by 1st July 2021 

 £20.00  - due by 6th September 2021 

 £20.00 – due by 1st October 2021 

 £20.00 – due by 1st November 2021 

 £20.00 – due by 1st December 2021 

 £20.00 – due by 1st February 2022 

 £20.00  - due by 1st March 2022 

 £20.00 – due by 1st April 2022 

 £10.00 – due by 3rd May 2022 

 
 . 
 
Signed……………………………………………… (Parent / Guardian)  
 

 *     Please delete as appropriate 
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